
Consent Agenda Item # 2025-08-3-C3

August 26, 2025

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Approval of an Interagency Cooperation Contract with Lamar Institute 
of Technology for Purchasing Ellucian Annual Software Licenses and Maintenance for 
the Banner Software System

RECOMMENDATION: 
The District President recommends approval of the Interagency Cooperation Contract 
between Collin College and Lamar Institute of Technology to provide Ellucian annual 
software licenses and maintenance for the Banner software system.

RATIONALE: 
Through the Lamar Institute of Technology Texas Connection Consortium Interagency 
Cooperation contract, Ellucian provides functional and technical consultation and 
Banner data implementation services.  The Interagency Cooperation Act (Texas 
Government Code, Chapter 771) authorizes covered entities, such as Lamar Institute of 
Technology and Collin College, to enter into interagency agreements to perform 
governmental functions and services as outlined in the act.

BUDGETARY CONSIDERATION: 
This purchasing request is for $255,520, which is budgeted in the Technology Services 
Department’s FY26 operating budget, subject to Board approval.  The term of the 
Interagency Cooperation Contract will begin on September 1, 2025 and terminate on 
August 31, 2026.  

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
Dr. Bill King, Executive Vice President

ATTACHMENT: 
A) Interagency Cooperation Contract between Lamar Institute of Technology and 

Collin County Community College District

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer


